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Shane Fagan

From: Shane Fagan

Sent: Tuesday, May 4, 2021 9:27 AM

To: spriem@hotmail.com; landuse.sesna@gmail.com

Cc: Christina Larson (christina@varitonearchitecture.com)

Subject: Site Plan review for 2410 Mission Street.  

Attachments: 54- Letter to Neighborhood Association.pdf; Drawings to The Neighborhood 

Association.pdf

Good morning,  

 

I have attached a letter and supporting documents for a renovation that we are proposing for 2410 Mission 

Street.  Please see the attached letter and feel free to reach out if you have any questions about the documents.   

 

I hope that you are having a great morning so far.    

 

 

 

Shane Fagan 

Architect, Project Manager 

 

  

 
Varitone Architecture 

231 SW 2nd Ave.  | PO Box 3420 | Albany, OR 97321 

p. 541.497.2954 Ext. 104 |    

www.varitonearchitecture.com 

 

Please Note: Due to COVID-19, the Varitone Architecture Staff is currently working from home. The best way to 

contact us during this time is via email. You can also call the office and our extensions will transfer you to our 

cellphones. We aim to continue providing high-quality service to our clients during this time. Thank you. 

 


